
Ron Aquino 

-

Rosemary Rivas 
Deputy City Manager 
City of Stockton 
400 East Main Street 
Stockton, CA 95202 

Subject Reinstatement as Supervising Accountant 

Dear Rosemary, 

Attachment A 

I am writing to express my interest in being reinstated as  a Supervising Accountant a
the City a Stockton. Having previously held this role, I deeply valued the work I did, the 
colleagues I collaborated with, and the contributions I made. I am eager to return and bring my 
skills, experience, and dedication back to the team. 

My decision to leave was driven by challenges with the management structure at the 
time, which I found hindered my ability to perform at my best. Despite this, my passion for the 
role and my commitment to the City's mission never wavered. I loved overseeing the 
accounting team, ensuring accuracy in financial reporting, streamlining processes, and fostering 
a collaborative environment. The opportunity to solve complex financial challenges was 
immensely fulfilling, and I miss being part of such a dynamic organization. 

Since my departure, I have continued to hone my expertise in accounting and 
leadership, staying current with industry best practices and advancements in financial software. 
My recent experience has strengthened my skills, which I believe would allow me to seamlessly 
reintegrate and deliver immediate value. I am confident that the management challenges that 
once existed have been addressed, and I am excited about the prospect of contributing to a 
positive and productive work environment. 

Reinstating me as a Supervising Accountant would enable me to leverage my proven 
track record of driving accuracy, efficiency, and team success. I am committed to supporting the 
City of Stockton's objectives, and ensuring the highest standards of financial integrity. 

Thank you for considering my request for reinstatement. 

Sincerely, 

---

Ron Aquino 




